
Great news RCPS Families! 

 

Thanks to a grant that we were fortunate to receive as a school division, we are going to be able to 

provide many of the school supplies that you will need for the upcoming school year at our 

elementary and middle schools. The supplies listed below will be delivered to our schools before the 

beginning of the year and given out to all students. Our high school students will also get a very nice 

drawstring bag and water bottle for the upcoming school year. 

We understand that many of you may have already purchased school supplies, but we hope we have 

caught many of you before you have done too much back-to-school shopping! We would have loved 

to send out this message sooner, but we wanted to be sure we had access to these supplies before 

communicating this great news. Of course, you are still welcome to purchase supplies for your child 

individually, but we wanted to let you know that this was an option for the upcoming school year.  

We look forward to seeing everyone soon and kicking off an exciting new school year! 

Supplies Provided for Elementary and Middle School Students 

Scissors 

Glue and glue sticks 

Crayons 

Colored pencils 

Crayola markers 

Highlighters 

Loose leaf paper 

Pencils 

Index cards 

Sharpie markers 

Block erasers 

Cap erasers 

Baggies (Ziploc) 

Dry erase markers 

Play-Doh 

Pencil boxes 

Pencil pouches 

Watercolor paints 
 


